
On 26 October 2011 the House Resolved to vary the Order of the House 
establishing the Select Committee into the Role and Future Viability of TOTE 
Tasmania as follows: 

That the Select Committee into the Role and Future Viability of TOTE 
Tasmania investigate and report upon: 

(a) the potential impacts should TOTE Tasmania be sold; 

(b) the role of TOTE Tasmania within the racing industry, and to advise on 
options regarding the future of TOTE Tasmania within a modern and 
viable racing industry; and 

(c) other matters incidental thereto. 

 


